
PATTERSON PASS ROAD
SAFETY IMPROVEMENT @ MM 6.4

The Alameda County Public Works Agency has awarded the Project to RGW
Construction. Construction is expected to begin in July 2015 and will require a
60-day closure to pedestrian, bicyclist, and vehicular traffic at mile marker 6.4.

Local residents, property and business owners, and other interested parties are
invited to attend a Community Pre-Construction Meeting regarding this project
and the required 60-day closure as follows:

PATTERSON PASS ROAD @ MM 6.4
Community Pre-Construction Meeting
Thursday, June 25, 2015 at 6:00 p.m.

Livermore Library – Community Room 
1188 South Livermore Drive, Livermore, CA

Please visit the Public Works Agency’s website at www.acgov.org/pwa to view 
the meeting presentation* and to subscribe to construction schedule updates. 

For more information, please contact Bond Ng, Project Engineer, 
at (510) 670-5785

* Available 24 hours following meeting date

PATTERSON PASS ROAD CLOSURE & MEETING NOTICE
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